
Dear Parents,

Please note the important update below regarding our covid testing
policy:

In a household where a child is experiencing COVID symptoms and
awaiting an Abbott Rapid or PCR Test, any non-symptomatic siblings
may attend in-person learning while the test results and/or Permissible
Written diagnosis from a sibling are pending. HOWEVER, if a parent or
another adult household member is symptomatic and is awaiting
COVID test results, none of the children in the household may attend
school in person.

In a case where a child is asymptomatic and his/her parent(s), or
another adult household member has been tested for COVID due to
symptoms or suspected exposure, the child may not attend in-person
learning while those test results are pending. Of course, if anyone in the
household receives a positive test result, none of the children in the
household can participate in in-person learning until the applicable
quarantine period is over.

Additionally, we remind all parents that regardless of whether your child
will be attending school, you must complete the ParentLocker Health
Screening Questionnaire every school day. This enables us to identify
which students are home for illness and which students are not in school
for other reasons.

For your convenience please click on the graphic below which was
created to help you easily identify when your child needs to stay home
and when your child can return to school due to symptoms, test results
and exposure. Please email covidquestions@nsha.org if you have any
questions.

Yours,

Rabbi Dr. Jeffrey Kobrin
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